

11 August 2021

Re: Dress up Parade

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Kindy to Year 6 Students,

To celebrate Book Week, we are having a Dress Up Parade on Wednesday 25th August 2021 at 8:45am for the Kindy to Year 6 students.

We would love to see all the students coming to school dressed as a book character. Please do not feel the need to buy your child a costume, but rather try to be creative with what you have at home. Your child may wish to bring in their book (please name) to hold whilst on parade, however this is not necessary.

Your child will be allowed to remain in their costume for the rest of the day, but you may send a change of clothes if your child has an elaborate costume. Students will still need to wear appropriate footwear (covered toes where possible). It may be a good idea to send their school shoes in their bag so they can change into these before going out to play.

The parade will be held in the main undercover/grassed area in front of the School Office. Pending COVID restrictions, we are planning to have parents and caregivers in attendance (masks are required), you will be updated closer to the day if these arrangements are changed (subject to government guidelines and restrictions). Please ensure that you apply sunscreen to your child before leaving home.

I look forward to seeing all the great costumes.

Kind regards

Danielle Morris

Library Teacher

